
 

 
 
 
Dear Godfrey-Lee Public Schools Parent,  
 
We at Chartwells believe that all students should have access to wholesome and appetizing 
food, whether it is a full meal or a quick bite.  Our new On the Go program embraces the 
new USDA a la carte nutrition standards and offers delicious food and beverage selections 
for hungry students that will fuel their physical and academic pursuits. 
 
Our fresh food and beverage collection, developed by our skilled team of chefs and 
dietitians, uses quality ingredients and are served in appropriate portions. Fresh new 
recipes have been piloted and tested in schools with positive student feedback, including 
the Near East Chicken Pita, Salad Shakers, Fruit and Yogurt Smoothies, Homemade 
Seasoned Popcorn, and Citrus Infused Green Tea. 
 
As always, our objective is to work together with the school community to offer the best 
possible foods to our students that they will enjoy every day.  If you have any questions 
regarding this new program, please feel free to contact me at (616)452-3296 (ext 4332) or 
email dmcclure@godfrey-lee.org. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Daniela McClure 
Foodservice Director 
Chartwells School Dining Services 
 

 


